MEMO

TO: Property Owners within 500 feet of 467 River Prado
FROM: Richard V. Neill, Jr.

RE: Notice of Cancellation

DATE: April 9, 2024

The hearing on the variance requested for the property located at 467 River Prado, St. Lucie
Village, (Parcel ID Number 1421-602-0007-000-3 has been cancelled.

You had been mailed notice of that hearing because the St. Lucie Village Land Development
Code requires that the Town notify, by mail, persons who own property within 500 feet of the

affected property so, you are also included in this notice of cancellation.

(The Board will still meet on April 17" on other matters, but not this one.)

RICHARD V. NEILL, JR.

311 South 2" St., Ste. 200

Fort Pierce, Florida 34950

(772) 464-8200

Attorney, Town of St. Lucie Village

Enclosure

ce; William Thiess, Mayor
Paulette Burgess, Acting Clerk
Board of Adjustment
Carl Peterson, Building Official
467 River Prado Property Owners



